
From: Martha Forge  
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 9:35 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola 
<joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg 
Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro 
Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Karen 
Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Councillor's Beros' motion for Perrelli's Reimbursement 
  
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
  
Re: Councillor's Beros' motion for Perrelli's reimbursement 
  
This motion is so wrong in many ways: 
Councillor Perrelli did say he had the funds to pay for his Enviro Day Event. 
  
The Taxpayers of Richmond Hill should not be paying for Councillor Perrelli's poor judgment 
and shameful self- promotion. 
  
Councillor Perrelli needs to be held to account and be required to pay the $139,623.30 owed. 
  
I would like to commend the astute staff who uncovered this unethical behaviour. 
  
Please included my email in the revised Agenda for the October 13th meeting to become part 
of the public record. 
Sincerely yours, 
Martha Forge.   
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